Notice to Bid

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]The Marshfield R-I School District Board of Education is accepting bids for fuel services. Bids may be submitted for the 2023-2024 school year. Please send your sealed bid on or before 2:00 p.m., April 13th to the Office of the Superintendent, Marshfield R-I School, 170 State Hwy. DD, Marshfield MO  65706. The bids will be reviewed at the regularly scheduled April Board Meeting. For specifications or additional information regarding the bus fuel bid, contact Rocky Valentine, Assistant Superintendent, at 417.859.2120 ext. 0. 
